
February 22, 2019 
 
SEDAR 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 

Re: Nanosphere News Release 
Project Number 02876230 

 
Please find enclosed a revised news release for Project Number 02876230.  
 
The company filed a news release to SEDAR on Feb. 21, 2019, which contained a factual error, 
in that the expiration of the hold period for a recent financing was stated to be April 15, 2019, 
when it is actually June 22, 2019.  
 
The correction for a press release filed with SEDAR on Feb. 21, 2019 replaces a single sentence 
in the second paragraph, which stated, “All securities are subject to a statutory hold period 
expiring April 15, 2019.” 
 
The hold period does not expire until June 22, 2019, and this filing corrects that earlier 
statement, providing the following correction, “All securities issued are subject to a statutory 
hold period expiring June 22, 2019.” 
 

 

This change was made on Feb. 21, 2019, and we are filing it to SEDAR today, Feb. 22, 2019. 
 
If further information is required please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best Regards,  
 
Gary Symons 
Director of Communications 
NanoSphere Health Sciences 
250.300.9352 
gsymons@nanospherehealth.com 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


